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The meeting was called to order at 4:00 pm by Chairman Reynolds. Flag salute. Roll call. 

Present: Kevin Coyle, Joe Dvorak, Debanne Macaluso, Steve Malyszka, Brian Reynolds, Donna Rothman, Beth Tipping. 

A motion to approve the minutes of the June 19, 2018 meeting was approved by Beth Tipping and seconded by Donna Rothman. Approved by all. 

Update of the Tree Grant Project. A letter has been submitted to the State for an extension to plant in the fall. Some trees do better being planted in the fall rather than in the spring. The list of approved trees has been cut back to 81 trees from 100. Have not heard from Scott Taylor about getting in contact with the contractor to select the trees for planting. It is recommended that any pruning on Borough property must be supervised by a licensed arborist. The biggest concern is watering the trees. Where there is no irrigation the Borough will use a water bag around the tree with help from landscapers and Public Works Department to keep them filled. 

Concerns about tree removal on 21st and 22nd street. The homeowner of 21st street contacted Aaron Baker about removing trees from the property. Trees have been removed before a DVMP was in place. Japanese Black Pines have been removed from the property at 22nd street and grass has been installed. Aaron Baker informed both owners of the process before the removals took place. Homeowners are not following the process to remove trees. Suggestion for a letter to be mailed out to inform the homeowners what to do and what to do if they see someone cutting down trees. 

Recent discussion about the ban of single use plastic bags. To take effect in June 2019 if passed by Borough Council. 

Adjournment at 5:00 pm. 
